
Dear Lance, 

Thanks for the email.

We hereby support the project.
With regards,

Tahseen

On 02/08/18 04:44 PM, Lance THOMPSON <Lance.THOMPSON@unece.org> wrote:

Dear Tahseen,

I am writing to you in your capacity as UN/CEFACT Head of Delegation.
The UN/CEFACT Bureau approved a project proposal on Waste Management.
The project leader is Norbert Pfaffinger of the Austrian Delegation
According to our procedures, we require three countries to support the launch of a project.

Would you kindly consider bringing your HoD support to the launch of this project?
There is no form for such support, just a return email stating your support would be sufficient.

Thank you very much in advance for your consideration.
Best regards,
Lance

Mr. Lance THOMPSON
UN/CEFACT Support Unit

Economic Cooperation and Trade Division

United Nations Economic Commission for Europe

Email: lance.thompson@unece.org

Tel:  +41 (0) 22 917 12 98

Cell: +41 76 691 08 20
Office S-446 

Palais des Nations

8-14 avenue de la Paix

CH - 1211 Geneva 10, Switzerland
skype id: dr-lance

--
Tahseen A Khan 
Cell:+91 9810328840
Ph: + 91 11 22770254

Re: 35v request HoD support for the Environment Waste Management project
Tahseen A Khan 
to:
Lance THOMPSON
09-02-18 04:15 PM
Sent by:
takhan@meity.gov.in
Cc:
norbert.pfaffinger, harmjan
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